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 The Secretariat of the House of Representatives presents its 

compliments to the Embassy of Japan and has the honour to inform the Embassy  

that Hon. Mr. Samart Kaewmeechai, First Deputy Speaker of the House of 

Representatives of the Kingdom of Thailand will lead the Thai Parliamentary 

Delegation to visit Japan from 13 to 18 January 2009. 

 

 During the visit the Deputy Speaker wishes to pay courtesy calls on the 

Speaker or Vice - Speaker of the House of Representatives of Japan (Diet) and also 

visit the National Diet Buildings during 14 – 16 January 2009. 

 

  It would be highly appreciated if the Embassy could transmit the 

proposal to the House of Representatives of Japan and convey the reply to the 

Secretariat at its earliest convenience.  Namelist of the Delegation and its itinerary 

are also enclosed herewith for the Embassy’s coordination. 

 

 The Secretariat of the House of Representatives avails itself of this 

opportunity to extend to the Embassy of Japan the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 Secretariat of the House of Representatives 

 U-Thong Nai Road, Bangkok 

 January B.E. 2552 (2009) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Embassy of Japan 

Bangkok 

 


